
'Never settle for less than your best' 
Jesus said, ‘I am the light of the world. Whoever follows Me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.’ John 8:12 
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 Headteacher: Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Primary School and Nursery

Friday 20
th

 March 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

First of all, can I please thank you for all your supportive and positive comments made to me both outside school and via email. The 

many offers of volunteering to support us in school during this time has been overwhelming and makes me proud to be Headteacher 

of this school. Please see below, arrangements for the weeks commencing Monday 23
rd

 March and Monday 30
th

 March 2020:   

 

If you have sent a request  for your child to be in school on Monday and we have NOT contacted you,  

then we will expect to see your child on Monday morning for the 8:45am bell. 

IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT IN SCHOOL 

Home Learning Packs will be emailed out to everyone each Monday morning. 
Any further work may be emailed out by teachers throughout the week. 

Teachers may also use their class Twitter accounts to provide further work. 

IF YOUR CHILD IS IN SCHOOL/NURSERY 

Only children from St. George’s Central CE Primary School and Nursery will be present at our sites. 
 

School/Nursery will be open at the usual times. 
 

All children are to wear their school uniform as usual. 
 

Breakfast Club will be open from 7:30am as usual 
(if you specifically need this, it would be good if you could email school so we have some idea of the number of children). 

 
There will be no after school clubs during these weeks. 

 
Lunchtime arrangements will be as normal (packed lunches and school dinners as appropriate). 

 
Early Years children (Lancaster Avenue Nursery) will enter and leave nursery through the normal nursery door 

Because of pupil numbers, children at our school site, will be grouped together in phases: 
Early Years children (Darlington Street Nursery and Reception) will enter and leave school through nursery 

Key Stage 1 children (Year 1 and Year 2) will enter and leave through Y2JW, at the front of school 
Lower Key Stage 2 children (Year 3 and Year 4) will enter and leave through Y3EG, near the school car park 

Upper Key Stage 2 children (Year 5 and Year 6) will enter and leave through Y6AJM at the back of school 
 

Children are to come to school in their in outdoor PE kits on the following days: 
Key Stage 1 children (Year 1 and Year 2): Tuesday  

Lower Key Stage 2 children (Year 3 and Year 4): Wednesday 
Upper Key Stage 2 children (Year 5 and Year 6) Thursday 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email the school office (enquiries@admin.saintgeorgescentral.wigan.sch.uk) 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M Grogan 

Headteacher 
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